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MEMORANDUM 

To: Hanover School Committee 
From: Thomas R. Raab, Business Manager 
Cc: Matthew A. Ferron, Superintendent of Schools 
Re: Transportation Contract Renewal Vote 
Date: April 26, 2017 

On June 30, 2017, our three-year transportation contract with Ingle Bus Company ends. 

As previously discussed, I respectfully request a vote extending the Transportation Contract with 
Ingle Bus Company one year from July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018, at the current FY ’17 pricing 
structure.  I spoke to Mr. Ingle back in January and he agreed to a one-year extension at the 
current FY ’17 rates.  

As we head toward consolidation, it makes sense to bid the transportation next year for  
FY ’19 -’21 so that we can fully incorporate all of the proposed changes into the transportation 
bid.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions prior to the meeting so that I 
may be fully prepared to answer them during the meeting. 
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